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1. The meeting was called to order at 8:00 a.m. 
 

Board Members Participating:  Madonna Commo, Chair; Ruth Comeau, Vice-Chair; Donna 
Hendee, Secretary; Marsha Descheneau; and Judith Wernecke. 
 
Ms. Hendee made a motion, seconded by Ms. Commo, to allow pending candidates from 
Prometric to pass the practical portion of the examination if they have only failed the blood spill 
portion.  As of January 1, 2012 the new testing service PCS does not offer the blood spill safety in 
their examination.  Motion passed unanimously.   
 
There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 8:22 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
 
Kara Shangraw  
Licensing Board Specialist  


